Box 103
Heinsburg, AB
TOA 1X0

November 16, 2011

County of St. Paul
5015- 49 Ave
St Paul, AB TOA 3A4

Dear County Council:

Re: Grant for Senior Hall Ramp

The Heinsburg Community Club is planning to replace the front steps to the hall in the near future.
The Riverview Seniors, who occupy the attached senior room and share the entrance to the building,
have requested that the ramp adjacent to the steps be replaced at the same time, as the ramp is too steep
to navigate without being dangerous to those attempting the process.

We would appreciate some financial assistance with this project as we have just recently contributed
$ 4000.00 to replace the furnace in our section of this facility. We would have been unable to do so
without your generous grant money and we thank you for any further assistance you may consider to
give us. We are asking for any amount up to $2500.00 to cover our share of the building cost of the

ramp ,which is to be constructed to code.

Thank you in advance for considering this request.
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(vaerview Seniors Club)



